State of Idaho

DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES

Southern Region, 222 shoshone St. East, Twin Falls, Idaho 83301 (208) 736-3033

CECIL D. ANDRUS R. KEITH HIGGINSON
Director
Governor
Tommy Hitchison March 9, 1994
PO Box 485
Elba, ID
83326

RE: Water District 43-C

Dear Mr. Hutchison;

We are returning your 1993 watermaster report and 1994 proposed
budget, as these documents are not complete. In the proposed
budget, you left out the data for the proposed 1994 budget.

The watermaster report does not include the 1993 adopted budget
amounts, and the debits and credits based on actual water usage.

In the future, we would prefer that these documents be completed
in ink instead of pencil. Watermaster records are eventually
photocopied for our permanent records, and ink makes better
copies. Pencil is OK this time, since these two documents are
nearly complete.

Sincerely,

Jone &, Bty

James E. Stanton
Sr. Water Resource Agent




